
 

 

 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 2020 
 

We are sad to announce that the Remembrance Sunday Service at the 

War Memorial WILL NOT take place this year.  

The coronavirus pandemic and social distancing rules make it 

impossible for the village to gather in the usual way and for the safety 

of our residents, we are sadly cancelling the War Memorial Service. 

The bells at St Nicholas Church will ring up until the Silence at 11am 

and we would encourage residents to privately pay your respects, in 

your own home or garden, to remember all those who have been lost in 

conflict by joining the Nation and observing the Silence on 

Remembrance Sunday (8th November) and on Armistice Day (11th 

November) at 11am. 

The Royal British Legion are not able to raise funds in the normal way 

and have launched a number of appeals including a downloadable 

Poppy which can be coloured in and displayed in your window.  Details 

on this, ways to purchase your poppy and other initiatives can be found 

on their website www. https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-

involved/poppy-appeal  
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